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Hello Everyone ï Who can finish this popular saying from back in the day?: ñKookie, Kookie, lend 

me your____________.ò *The answer is at the bottom of the page. 

 

¶ The napkin survey results are in. Out of 34 responses, 18 individuals want to return to the cloth 

napkins, 12 individuals would like to continue using the linen-like paper napkins (a few of 

those individuals suggested purchasing the store-bought napkins), and 4 individuals had no 

preference. Based on the results, we will return ófull-timeô to the cloth napkins. Please be as-

sured, color-safe bleach is used to clean and disinfect the cloth napkins. However, please con-

tinue bringing your own supply of napkins if that is what makes sense for you.   

 

¶  At the last Planning Activity and Food Forum meetings, we discussed the idea of having items 

available for you to purchase on a daily basis. Examples include: bread, pint sized cartons of 

milk, eggs, creamersébasically odds and ends that would tide you over until you could get to 

the grocery store. We plan to develop a list of these items soon and really need your input.  

There is a survey attached to this weekôs issue of the Home Journal for you to add items that 

you would like to see on this list. If you have some thoughts, please jot them down on the sur-

vey and return them to the office or with your menu selections. Thank you, we want your 

ideas. 

 

¶ On the same survey form, we also would like to learn about the foods you have enjoyed over 

the years or perhaps as a child that you havenôt seen or eaten in some time. Weôd like to pre-

pare some of these ócomfort foodô dishes for you and look forward to learning about what 

those might be. 

 

¶ Some of you have noticed our new commercial on MeTV. Thank you, again, to everyone who 

helped to make our marketing efforts a success. Your contributions greatly help to depict life at 

Lake Forest. 

 Answer to above: Comb... Song written by Connie Stevens. 

         ~ Kevin 

 

Maintenance will be sweeping out garages and servicing the garage doors next 

week in the duplexes. 



May Birthdays:  2 Charlie J.  6 Sylvia  11 Beverly 

16 Mary Lue 18 Jean  21 Janet D. 

Thursday, May 4, 2017  

 10am Bridge 

 12pm Omeletôs 

 12:30pm Go to place bets at Off Track 

                        Betting on rt 3 

 1pm Mah Jongg  

 4pm Cooie performs on guitar 

Friday, May 5, 2017 

 10am Yandoôs 
 11am Exercise  

 12pm Pizza & Wings 

 1pm Bridge for 8  

 2pm Trivial Pursuit  

 3:30pm Cinco De Mayo Margaritas 

 4:30pm BYOB  

Saturday, May 6, 2017 

 11am Yoga Tape 

 2:30pm Kentucky Derby Mint Juleps!  
 6:30pm Movie Night, 

   ñUpstairs, Downstairs 2ò  

Sunday, May 7, 2017  
 11:30am Sunday Worship Service with  

                           Margaret 

 12:30pm Brunch  

Monday, May 1, 2017 

 11am Exercise 

 12pm Michigan Lunch  

 1pm Pool  

 6:30pm Bob & Annette show Movie, 

                  ñStory of Ruth, Pt 2ò 

Tuesday, May 2, 2017 

 9:30am Shuffle Board 

 10am Price Chopper / $ Store 

 11:30am Tai Chi 

 2pm Bingo  

Wednesday, May 3, 2017 

 11am Exercise  

 12pm Soup & Salad 

 1pm Penny Poker  

 2pm Craft Group  

 3:30pm Art Reception featuring 

                    Judy Guglielmo 

 6:30pm Movie Night, ñHidden  

                      Figuresò shown by Vladimir 

Activities: Week of May 1 - 7th   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

On Wednesday, May 3rd, Judy Guglielmo will be here to present her art at 3:30pm. Wine will be 

served in addition to a cheese platter. Judy has been featured in numerous art exhibits throughout the 

years, including locations such as the Lake Placid Center for the Arts, the Depot Theatre, the Adirondack 

Arts Association, The Strand Center for the Arts, the Adirondack Artists Guild, Clinton Community Col-

lege, and SUNY Plattsburgh. Much of her art is in watercolor.  

On Monday, May 1st at 12pm, thereôs a Michigan Lunch Special. Michigans are $1.00 each, and sides 

(Pasta Salad and Coleslaw) are $0.50 each. You can also purchase a soft drink for $0.25. Sign up!  

Vladimir is showing ñHidden Figuresò on Wednesday evening at 6:30pm. Three brilliant African-

American women at NASA  serve as the brains behind one of the greatest operations in history: the launch of 

astronaut John Glenn into orbit, a stunning achievement that restored the nation's confidence, turned around 

the Space Race, and galvanized the world. Please note that movies will be shown on Wednesday evenings.  

I am offering transportation to interested individuals in placing bets at Off Track Betting on Thursday, 

May 4th at 12:30pm. We are quickly approaching the Kentucky Derby, and this was requested last year! 

Please find the current list of horses on the last page of this Home Journal. Please sign up! 

Cooie is back to perform on guitar on Thursday, May 4th at 4pm. She is wonderful and diverse! 

Margaritas will be offered in addition to light snacks on Friday, May 6th for Cinco de Mayo! Please 

note the time is 3:30pm courtesy of the BYOB at 4:30. Thanks! 



Our Lake Forest Residentsõ News, Comments, Etc... 

A WORD ABOUT TECHNOLOGY 

Those who know me know that I am a babe in arms when it comes to all things tech, I do not 

have a smart phone, or any of it's ilk. Things changed, and I will tell you why. 

I have three granddaughters, and all three are musical. Sarah, age 19, is attending the Univer-

sity of Rochester, where she plays flute in the college Wind Ensemble. Susan, age 16, and 

Charlotte, age 12, live in Leesburg, VA. They belong to the Youth Music Academy, which is 

sponsored by Patrick Henry College and is an organization for students being Home Schooled. 

Susan sings in the chorus, and Charlotte plays violin in the youth orchestra. 

That's the background,  Now we get to the part where I jump 

up and say, "I love technology." Why would I do that? Well 

this past Sunday, at 3:30 in Virginia, the YMA  was having 

their concert. By some strange twist of fate, the Univ., of 

Rochester Wind Ensemble was having their concert at 5:00 

the same day! The beauty was, that due to something called 

Live Streaming, I could "be there" in real time and see and 

hear the concerts on the big screen TV, while sitting on the 

couch in my daughters house in Port Kent, NY! Pure 

magic! Three cheers for technology!  

(But I still do not plan to get a smart phone or any of its ilk) 

  

Here are some "funnies" to make you  grin: 

Today a man knocked on my door and asked for a donation for the local swimming pool, so I 

gave him a glass of water. 

  

I was going to wear my camouflage shirt today, but I couldn't find it. 

  

Is it wrong that only one company makes the game Monopoly. 

  

If tomatoes are technically a fruit, is ketchup a smoothie? 

  

Take my advice - I'm not using it. 

  

             The world is mud - luscious and puddle - wonderful. 

- E. E. Cummings 

                                                                                                           

               ~  Mary Lue 



The Kentucky Derby is on Saturday, May 6th. I am offering Mint Juleps on Saturday at 

2:30pm. You are more than welcome to watch the Kentucky derby in the activity area!  

Vladimir will be showing Upstairs, Downstairs 2 beginning on Saturday, May 6th at 6:30pm. This will 

go until June 10th! The series resumes the story of 165 Eaton Place, the fictional setting of both itera-

tions of the program, in 1936, six years after the original series concluded. The series is set from 1936 to 

1939, the outbreak of WWII. 

Last week Carl stopped by my office, and as we chatted, he remembered a 

little riddle his mother used to say when he was younger. I enjoyed it, and 

asked if I could place it in the newsletter as some may know it.  

If a string is in a knot, patience will untie it. 

Patience will do many things, have you ever tried it?  

Thanks for sharing this, Carl!  

Two of our snowbirds are 

back! Welcome home, Ron 

and Therese! Can you be-

lieve they traveled to Flor-

ida, Hollywood, California 

and everywhere in           

between??   

The crepe social on Tuesday, April 25th was wonder-

ful! Natasha made Chinese, Russian and Vietnamese 

crepes. Thank you to those in attendance, and espe-

cially Natasha for the delicious treat!  

Earth day was a little cold and rainy, 

but we still planted our crabapple tree! 

Thank you to those who came, and to 

John for coming in on 

Saturday and planting! 

Iôm hopeful to make 

this a yearly tradition! 


